

Invitation Letter

Dear Benchawan Wiwatanapataphee,

I feel most pleased to invite you on a visit to Yanshan University from November 3 to November 18, 2023.

During your visit, you will participate in the academic exchange of the Chinese-foreign educational cooperation program between Yanshan University and Curtin University. Yanshan University will provide accommodation and local transportation for you during the period of your visit at our university.

In order to facilitate the process of your visa application, I specifically invite you as follows:

Name: Benchawan Wiwatanapataphee

Birth date: 2 November 1960

If further information for your visit is required, please feel free to contact the Office of International Cooperation by,

Tel: +86 335 806 1449 Fax: +86 335 806 1449

E-mail: international@ysu.edu.cn

I'm looking forward to meeting you on our campus.

LU Jun

Director, Office of International Cooperation

Yanshan Universit

Website: http://gjhzc.ysu.edu.cn/ E-mail: international@ysu.edu.cn